TULSA COUNTY

MEMO

PURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

DATE: JUNE 7, 2017

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL .
PURCHASING DIRECTOR m DM\M

SUBJECT: BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION FOR SWAT TEAM TACTICAL ARMOR

ON JUNE 5, 2017, THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS RECEIVED AND OPENED BIDS FOR THE
SWAT TEAM TACTICAL ARMOR, IN WHICH TWO BIDS WERE SUBMITTED. ONE BIDDER WAS
DISQUALIFIED DUE TO THEIR AFFIDAVIT WAS NOT AN ORIGINAL AS PER STATE STATUTE. THE
OTHER BID RECEIVED EXCEEDED THE AVAILABLE BUDGETED FUNDS FOR THIS SERVICE. IT IS
THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT AND THE TULSA
COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE TO REJECT ALL BIDS RECEIVED AND RE-ADVERTISE WITH REVISED
SPECIFICATIONS.

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL.
LRD/skb
ORIGINAL: MICHAEL WILLIS, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE JUNE 13, 2017 AGENDA.
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TULSA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
500 South Denver
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103-3832
WWW.1CS0.01g

June 7, 2017

Linda Dorrell

Tulsa County Purchasing

500 S. Denver

Ms Dorrell:

Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office would like to request that competitive bids be re-sent on the following product.
When the original bid specs were written there were several items that were incorrectly stated that could have
influenced pricing.

SWAT Team Tactical Armor

These are tactical armor vests used by members of the SWAT Team to ensure lifesaving protection in times of
conflict.  Please find attached the specifications for the desired vest and a list of possible vendors.

If you have any questions, please contact Karen Fasano, 918-596-5719.

Sincerely

el Q0

Sheriff Vic Regalado

Encl: 2
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